Town of Bradley

June 21, 2017

Board of Review

The 2017 Board of Review was called to order by Kevin Koth at 4:00pm

Board of Review members present were Kevin Koth, Joan Hilgendorf, Bob Eisenman, Bill Jelinek, Assessor- Jeremy Kurtzweil, Clerk-Kari Kiser.

Bob Eisenman and Bill Jelinek are certified.

Assessor Jerey Kurtzweil was sworn in.

The assessment roll is complete and proper notices were mailed out.

All postings are done.

The affidavit in the tax roll has been signed.

There were no appointments.

At 6:00 pm the Board of Review for 2017 was adjourned. No hearings took place.

Kari Kiser - Clerk